
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mathematics: 
The main focus this term is knowing times 
tables up to 12x12 quickly, place value, the 4 
operations (+ - x ÷) and fractions. 
 
English: 
This term we are writing narratives, 
persuasive texts and balanced discussions. 
Your child will be heard read individually in 
class and take part in Whole Class Reading 
sessions practising a variety of skills. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Topic: 
Geography this term will include mapping 
skills, human and physical characteristics of 
the UK, rivers, earthquakes, tornados and 
the water cycle. 
Art: 
We will improve our creative art skills in the 
areas of Pop art and graffiti, looking at the 
use of bold colours and strong lines. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

RE: 
This term we are learning about Buddhism 
and Islam and our school values are creativity 
and justice. 
PSHE:  
Alongside our school values we will be 
exploring healthy lifestyles and democracy.  
Computing:  
The main focus this term will be E-Safety, 
including how to stay safe with social media. 

Science: 
Our Science will focus on Living Things. We 
will be learning about Evolution and 
Inheritance (including changes over time and 
adaptation) and Classification including 
microorganisms. 
Music: 
Each week children will be participating in a 
virtual music lesson held online by Dudley 
Performing Arts. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

P.E: 
Our PE lessons are on a Friday afternoon. All 
children are required to take part in PE lessons 
and should wear appropriate PE kit on this day: 
black leggings or jogging bottoms, a white t-shirt 
and trainers or pumps. They may wear their 
school jumper/cardigan. 
Many of our PE sessions are outside so it is 
advisable that your child has kit appropriate for all 
weather.  
 
No jewellery is permitted for health and safety 
reasons. Please leave getting ears pierced until 
the summer holidays. 
 

 

Year Six Newsletter 
Autumn Term  

Contact us: 
jpowell@jessons.dudley.sch.uk 
hgarratt@jessons.dudley.sch.uk 
klamb@jessons.dudley.sch.uk 
 
Emails will be regularly monitored but only 
during school hours Monday to Friday. 
 
 

Homework 
Homework will be given out on a Friday, and will need to be 
returned on the following Friday.  
Late homework will not be marked. 
Children will be responsible for bringing in their own 
homework and if they lose their homework book, they will 
need to inform their class teacher straight away. 
 

 

Reminders: 
Your child must have a coat in school 
every day, even if it’s not raining. 
Water bottles need to be labelled and can 
only have water in them- no juice or fizzy 
pop.  
Label jumpers and coats to avoid any 
losses. 
Hair accessories need to be school colours 

and studs only for earrings. Hair must be 

tied back. 

 

mailto:jpowell@jessons.dudley.sch.uk
mailto:hgarratt@jessons.dudley.sch.uk
mailto:klamb@jessons.dudley.sch.uk

